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From: Heather Cronk <healthyheathernb@gmail.com>
Sent: March 7, 2022 10:28 PM
To: Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
Subject: Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02

 

Hello, 

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 
radioactive waste.  I am a holistic nutritionist and am well aware of the consequences this 
has on both our health, and environment.  

We will unite together on this cause until we are successful in our mission to keep our 
children safe and future generations to come. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Heather Cronk  

--  
Heather Cronk, RHNC 
Ph: 506-609-1512 
Web:https://healthyheathernutrition.com/ 
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